Dear parents,
We have arranged for your child’s/children’s school books, copybooks and belongings to be collected from the school on Thursday 11th June. 
End of Year School reports will be available on this day also.
Please bring back your child’s/children’s rental books. A record of the books returned will be taken, as those damaged or not returned will be charged for in full.
Here is a list of the 3rd Class rental books; 
	Ready to Go Reader 

	

	Ready to Go Portfolio Book

	

	Am don Léamh 3

	

	Action Maths 3

	

	Graded reader

	



Please have these books in a plastic bag and clearly label with your child’s name and a list of the books enclosed.
The following times have been assigned. Those whose surname begins with A-L please attend anytime between 12:00 and 13:00 and those whose surname begins with M-Z please attend anytime between 13:00 to 14:00. If these times are not suitable please arrange to swap with another family and we will accommodate you accordingly.
You are invited to please remain outside the school wall and staff will be on hand to assist you.
Please adhere to the 2 metres social distancing protocol as per public health guidelines. 
Thanking you in advance, 
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